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Enquiries to:  Information Team 
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request-560783-2f624cc3@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Mr Edwards  
 
Freedom of Information Request 677070 
 
Thank you for your recent request received 19 March 2019. Your request was actioned 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 in which you requested the following 
information – 

 
[1] What are the outstanding planning fees due to LCC, from this developer and or Fox 
Street Villiage? 
 
[2] How many meeting has Mayor Anderson held with Gary Howard [Fox Street 
Village] and was both Councillor Joanne Calvert and Danial Hughes ever at these 
meeting, Has Nick Kavanagh held any meeting or dealt with Mr Howard [Fox St] or 
Kerry Tomlinson? 
 
[3] Has Mayor Anderson ever met or known Gary Howard or his brother and other 
members of his family while Mr Anderson was the Mayor? 
 
[4] What part has Councillor Joanne Calvert, play in setting up these meeting with 
Mayor Anderson and Gary Howard? 
 
[5] Has the Mayor's staff or others in the council had any intervention on Fox Street 
Village? 
 
[6] Has this Liverpool echo reporter 'Liam Throp' even called or interviewed, the Mayor 
over Gary Howard and the Mayor's daughter with links to Gary Howard and the 
amount of cash missing from this company [£33 million] and with no finished 
apartments almost for three years now 
 
'Liam Throp' was asked over six months these questions and who were PH Invest Ltd 
with links to Dubai UAE, he was supposed to be investigating this has the Mayor been 
told this by the Liverpool Echo, if not why? 

 
Response: 
 
Liverpool City Council would advise as follows –  
 
1. £561,331.71 
2. Insofar as information is held by the City Council, the response is none.  
3. Insofar as information is held by the City Council, the response is none.  
4. Freedom of Information legislation relates to information held by a public authority and 

does not extend to include activities undertaken in the private capacity of elected 
representatives or officers. Insofar as information is held by the City Council, we would 
confirm that no such meetings have taken place.  

5. Yes – relevant Service Areas have undertaken inspections and enforcement in 
accordance with applicable planning and building control legislation. 

6. This is a statement and not a valid question under Freedom of Information legislation.  
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This concludes our response. 
 
The City Council will consider appeals, referrals or complaints in respect of your Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 and you must submit these in writing to 
Informationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk within 28 days of receiving your response. The 
matter will be dealt with by an officer who was not previously involved with the response 
and we will look to provide a response within 40 days. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied you may also apply to the Information Commissioner for 
a decision about whether the request for information has been dealt with in 
accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
The Information Commissioner’s website is  www.ico.gov.uk and the postal 
address and telephone numbers are:- Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK95AF.  Telephone 0303 123 1113.  
Email – mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk (they advise that their email is not secure) 
 
I trust this information satisfies your enquiry.  
 
Yours sincerely 

A Lewis 
Angela Lewis 
Information Team 
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